
FOLLOW-UP COMMUNICATION ON TRANSPORTATION/BUSING 
 
In July, 2017, parents received a letter concerning bus transportation for the upcoming 2017-18 school year.  We 
appreciate your patience and the questions you have brought up to either WRPS, or our bus companies who schedule 
all of the routes.  In an attempt to continue the open line of communication, and help parents understand more about 
the bus information in Family Access, WRPS has developed this document to further assist parents in understanding 
how to access their child’s bus information, and who to call if they have a question about the bus route. 
 
Parents can check their student’s bus route information by going into Family Access as indicated below.  NOTE – your 
student will either be riding a Safe Way bus route, or a Lamers bus route.  If it is a Lamers route, the bus route number 
will have an “L” at the beginning of the number – the last page of this communication piece shows an example of what 
that will look like in Family Access. 
 
 

 
  

Go into your Family Access account to find bus routing information – 
click on “Student Info.” 



 
  

When you get into your “Student Information” screen, click on the 
bus schedule for the student you wish to view. 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Address 

Address 

To view your student’s bus stop information, click 
“View Pickup” or “View Drop Off” Bus Stops 

Bus Information will open. 

If your student rides a shuttle bus from East or 
WRAMS to/from Lincoln, the transfer information 

(which shows the shuttle bus number your student will ride) can 
be found by clicking on “View Transfer Bus Stops.” 



 
 

 

Address 

NOTE:  An “L” in front of the Route Number indicates this is a Lamers Bus 
Company route – direct any questions to Lamers by calling 715-421-2400, 
select Option #2.  If there is no “L” in front of the Route Number, call Safe Way 
at 715-423-1117 with questions. 

If you have other questions about transportation for your student, here are 
additional numbers to call, depending upon your question: 
 
Attendance Area and Pay to Ride Questions:  
     Ann Arendt (715-424-6700)  (ann.arendt@wrps.net) 
 

Special Education Transportation / Van Service Questions: 
     Amy Hulce (715-424-6705, ext. 1)  (amy.hulce@wrps.net) 
 
Discipline Issues on the Bus: 
     Building Principal at Your Child’s School 
 


